Time	Name (Fir	rs Name (Last)	Comment	Address (City)	Address (State)	Address (Zi
12/2/2021 10:59	Joan	Lanzillo-Hahesy	At the City of Revere Conservation Commission meeting last night (Wednesday, December 1st) it was clearly spelled out that the improvements to Sullivan Park as proposed do not allow for vehicle access (heavy?) except for DCR, Revere and public safety vehicles. This "access" is ONLY via an easement presently being negotiated by the state and the owners of the abutting residential building a 320 Revere Beach Blvd. The soon to be established easement, which is limited in length, covering only that passage under the building and would be restricted to the agencies identified above, will run through the residential buildings driveway which is UNDER the building and goes to the state's Right of Way in the rear of said building. We acknowledge this new park design will forever prohibit heavy vehicles from utilizing this Right of Way, as was necessary in 2019 when heavy equipment and cranes used this Right of Way to gain access to the St. George, a 242 unit condo building at 350 Revere Beach Blvd., to replace the chillers. Just recently the state placed jersey barriers on the north side of that Right of Way leaving an opening large enough for pedestrian passage only but no vehicle passage, demonstrating a disregard for our public safety. It is the opinion of this writer and the Board of Managers of the St. George that restricting access at the boundary of this Right of Way from public safety vehicles to reach the rear of the abutting building at 350 Revere Beach Blvd. to the north puts every occupant of this 242 unit building in potential danger. We propose the state modify the language in any agreement with the owners of the building at 320 Revere Beach Blvd. to specifically include the right to access to the state's Right of Way by any public safety vehicle responding to 350 Revere Beach Blvd. We also request the jersey barriers be removed immediately to allow the continued access for the protection of life and safety of the residents of the St. George.		MA	02151
12/2/2021 7:45	James	Demiles	Hello I live at 350 Revere beach Blvd which was built in 1980 and has 244 condo units. The gate on the east side of the park has in the past been opened for right of way purposes when requested, which also the fire department has access to for the purpose of getting to the rear of 350 revere beach Blvd with its long ladder truck due to the height of the building . my concern is that although the proposed park is amazing and well received in the community the accessibility of emergency heavy equipment will be lost due to plantings on the north side of the park. Can you please keep in mind the safety equipment that might possibly need to go down the north side of the park, turn left go behind 320 revere beach Blvd to get to 350 Revere beach Blvd in case of an emergency. Thank you Jim	Revere	MA	02151